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12th December 2022 

Greenbank Breakfast Club 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

As you may be aware, we offer a Breakfast Club at our Greenbank campus and currently have spaces available. The 

cost is £4.00 per day including breakfast.  The costs for Pupil Premium children are covered, so there is no change to 

this arrangement. 

 

We are pleased to advise that from 3rd January 2023 we will be accepting Childcare Vouchers as payment for our 

Breakfast Club.  We will require your Childcare Reference and Tax-Free Childcare Account Numbers in order to set 

you up on the payment system so that you can pay using the Childcare Vouchers.  

 

The Club runs between 8:00 – 8:35 am and provides a quiet, calm start to the day with a breakfast option of either; 

 

• Toast 

• Crumpets (with jam or marmite)  

• a selection of cereals  

• Milk, juice or water 
 

 

There will always be a member of the team who is first aid trained and all members have achieved an NVQ 
level 2 in food hygiene. 
 
The breakfast club is non-profit making and costs are kept as low as possible. It will not run on INSET days’ 
school holidays or bank holidays. 
 
If your child has an emergency care plan or has any medication or dietary requirements, please make this 
clear on the Breakfast Club Registration Form. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via admin@chjs.net. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
The CHPS Team 
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